Sponsored by the Ho\);/ards Grove PTO

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 27"

I: R O |\/| 6 . O O - 8 . O O Join us for a night of family fun dancing in your favorite
) ) costume.

NORTHVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL (Plegse no costumes that may scare younger siblings.)

*Children must be accompanied by an adult*
Looking to freshen up your home library? Bring your gently used picture and chapter books to the lunchroom to

exchange
with others and start off the school year with new books to read.

Thank you 1°t and 2" grade families for hosting this fun night!

Please contact hgpto@yahoo.com if you would like to help or have any questions.



